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Tel. 15 01 60 (vaxel)

October 16, 1979

Professor J. Lederberg
Stanford University
Stanford
California 94305
U.S.A.

Dear Professor Lederberg,

Djuring a working period last autumn in Bangladesh for a

UN project I happened to encounter a newspaper article

mentioning efforts from your side to organize a reorgani-

zation of international aid. (At least, I am pretty sure

it was your name I say.)

I strongly agree with the need for such actions. Since, in

a few weeks, I am going to present a talk at the Royal Academy

of Sciences on this subject, information you might give, and

which I could quote, might get specific weight.

Hoping to hearfrom you in this matter.
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